
City Hall closed to the public 
Nov. 20 through Nov. 30  

 

Due to Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 
guidelines and increased COVID-19 community spread in 
Presque Isle County, City Hall will be closed to the public 
between now and November 30. 
 
 Staff will be available by telephone at (989) 734-2191. 
 
Exact cash or check payments can be left in the drop box (Please 
be sure to include bill with payment or clearly note purpose of 
payment and payment address). 
 
Payment by credit card can be made at www.rogerscity.com or 
over the phone. 
 
Other correspondence also can be left in the drop box. 
 
Vendors making deliveries are asked to deliver to the back 
door, accessed by Michigan Avenue, while the office is closed. 
 
We will reassess the closure of this office as we get closer to 
December 1. Thank you for your patience as enter what we hope 
is the final stretch of this pandemic. 
 

http://www.rogerscity.com/

